
   

 

   

 

Our Ref: RP/AD/FGM 

 

Date: 17th March 2023  

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

RE: Planned RSE sessions 

I am writing to advise you that on Monday 20th March Rebecca Jennings of RAISE (Raising Awareness 

in Sex Education) will be delivering assembly-style information sessions to pupils in Years 7-11 on 

Female Genital Mutilation (FGM). Female Genital Mutilation is part of the compulsory Relationships 

Education, Relationships and Sex Education (RSE) and Health Education in secondary schools as 

outlined by the Department of Education.  

Rebecca has more than 18 years’ experience delivering age- and stage-appropriate relationship and 

sex education and training to primary and secondary schools, colleges, Pupil Referral Units, youth 

centres and training providers. She delivers workshops to pupils on topics including puberty, sexual 

health, LGBTQ, female genital mutilation (FGM) and consent.  

The sessions will be appropriately adapted for the different year groups and she will cover the 

following topics: 

Awareness of Female Genital Mutilation, the female anatomy, what FGM is (including the physical 

and emotional damage caused by FGM), the law around FGM, challenging the myths and ideas 

around FGM and where to find support.  

If you have any further questions about these sessions, please email enquiry@decschool.co.uk  

  

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mr R Prime 

Headteacher 
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